Transportation Advisory Committee Review Subcommittee

Wednesday, June 15, 2016, commencing at 1:00 PM in City Hall lobby.

In attendance: Amanda Stratton, Amir Farahi, Henk Ketelaars, Sameer Vasta, Kevin Labonte (non-member)

Items Discussed:

- 1. Addition of non-TAC citizens to the Review Subcommittee
 - In an effort to gather input from more citizens, as well as to give interested Londoners
 a potential avenue for pursuing transportation-related issues, we have opened up
 Review Subcommittee membership to the general public.
 - Any TAC member is welcome to extend an invitation to citizens who may have an interest in participating in the subcommittee in general, or any particular discussion.

2. Pedestrian Charter

- Kevin Labonte, who attended our June TAC meeting to present on the pedestrian charter, attended and had an a more in-depth discussion with the Review Subcommittee.
- THE REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE SEEKS A MOTION: that further investigation of the pedestrian charter be added as a work plan item assigned to a working group, and that the working group report back in September with findings and recommendations.
- 3. Rapid Transit Technology
 - Members discussed the potential to look at alternative technologies for the implementation of rapid transit.
 - THE REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE SEEKS A MOTION: that the Transportation
 Advisory Committee request to bring a delegation to the Civic Works Committee to
 recommend that either
 - o a staff report on available and/or anticipated technologies be requested, or
 - o an RFP process to invite proprietors to propose technologies be requested.

Next Review Subcommittee meeting:

If required, July 20, 2016, commencing at 1:00 PM at City Hall.